
TREVOR VANDEN DRIESEN 

When son Ben, and daughter Hayley, started playing in 2002, Trevor developed a 

partnership with Alex Grigoruk as his Assistant Coach. They developed a great culture 

among a group of players, many of whom stayed together for the next three years. Trevor 

then became a referee and in 2022 is still officiating on Friday nights. In 2004 Trevor joined 

the boys’ championship committee. In 2011 he became the Chair and continued in that role 

until 2016. His dedication to fairness and just outcomes was appreciated. Yet a further 

contribution was through being the venue boss at Eltham High for the first two days of the 

Tournament for well over a decade. In 2016 Trevor received life membership. In 2022 

Trevor was still refereeing for the Club. 

 


